
Hello Parents and Students, 

This is just a quick email from Mrs. Asqueri and Ms. Peterson to wrap up the first quarter English Class. 

1. Final informational paragraphs are graded and in StudentVue. Please reach out if you have questions 
or concerns or even compliments. 

2. Please return your Cyrano de Bergerac book to the basket outside of Mrs. Asqueri’s room, 417, as 
soon as possible. I will need these for the second quarter students. 

3. We had such a wonderful time teaching and learning with your students during 1st quarter. We know 
online learning has its struggles, but we whole-heartedly appreciated all the hard work, positivity, and 
engagement we saw from each and every person in our virtual classroom. 

See you all in 2021 😊  

Ms. Peterson & Mrs. Asqueri 

 

 


